
Submitter: Carrie Cooke 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2422 

I strongly oppose HB 2422  

 

Do legislatures get together now and try to find the worst and quickest ways to ruin 

Oregon the fastest?  Is the plan to run Oregonians wells dry and drive them out of 

Oregon?  Offering up more ways of making housing unaffordable while making it 

harder for wildlife to survive? WELL THIS IT!!!! 

 

Why not focus on expanding low income housing close to services inside existing 

UGB's rather than undermining our land use system for the benefit of the wealthy and 

non Oregonians?  Oregonians really don't want to see their beautiful rural areas 

turned into sprawling suburban wastelands.   

 

There is also a high probability when accounting for future population growth in fire 

prone areas, that there is an overestimate as people choose other areas with less 

risk for fires and their ability to get home insurance.  

 

Please oppose this disastrous bill!!! 


